
 

  Keeping in touch online at 

Devonshire Infant and Junior Academies 

We currently use School Gateway, as a way to keep in touch and let you know 

any information using your mobile phone.  

We are at present using a text system which is quite costly, for both you and 

for us – so by switching to the app, we can communicate for free! 

To help us, we are asking you to use the Gateway APP that I know lots of 

High Schools use – which is FREE to download and simple to use. 

Apple users can go to App Store and other phone users can go to Google 

Play- just search for SCHOOL GATEWAY and download for free.  

Also visit www.schoolgateway.com to access online 

We will soon be putting all letter, newsletter and other information on the 

Gateway APP – and also providing an easy online way to pay for trips, clubs 

and other payments - so to stay up to date with what’s going on at school 

make sure you download the app for free.   

Your login details will be automatically generated using the contact 

information Devonshire Infant or Devonshire Junior Academy already has, so 

please make sure the details we hold for you are up to date.  

You can check and change these details by sending an email to 

office@devinfacademy.org.uk or office@devjunacademy.org.uk 

If you have any problems downloading or connecting with school please 

contact the school offices  

 


